The You Bet We Still Care! survey is coming May 2012. We need your input.

We need you to tell us about your work in early childhood education and care (ECEC). The Child Care Human Resources Sector Council is sponsoring a survey of the ECEC sector.

WHO?

We want to hear from everyone working in centre based, full day, licensed child care programs for children aged o-6, including employers, administrators, owners, supervisory staff and program staff who work directly with children.

WHY?

Surveys like this rarely come along; join thousands of others working in the ECEC sector to voice your opinions.



As a thank-you for completing the survey, you can enter a draw to win an iPad!!

WHERE?

Employers, administrators owners and supervisory staff will receive the link to the survey by email¹ and upon completion will be asked to forward a staff-specific survey link to program staff. Program staff can also access the link online: www.ccsc-cssge.ca

HOW?

Just take 20-30 minutes to complete the confidential and secure online survey. The *You Bet We Still Care!* survey and procedures have been reviewed by the Research Ethics Board at York University. Strict guidelines are in place to protect your privacy.

WHEN? Online late May 2012!

1 If you meet the eligibility requirements and do not receive the e-mail link to the survey, contact: flanaganbeach@gmail.com

AND FINALLY ...

We need your participation to make this a success.

By answering the survey, you are helping to:

- Raise the profile of the ECEC profession and workforce
- Collect important information that the field can use for years to come
- Improve human resource practices

You Bet We Still Care! Survey visit: www.ccsc-cssge.ca

or follow us





